
4. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Sharon Williams will attend to present a draft proposed plan for the mural for Linwood Park.   Please 

refer to clause 20.8 in the Community Advocate’s Update.  On 28 February the Board considered a 
report requesting the allocation of funding towards the development of a mural aerosol artwork in 
Linwood Park.  At that meeting the Board resolved to allocate $4,000 for this project and that the 
proposed design be referred to the Board for confirmation before the artwork commences.  The crew 
are making progress on this project and Sharon Williams will present a draft design to today’s meeting. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


